As of 8/1/06


Credit Card Ordering Procedures

GSA Fleet’s Southeast Sunbelt Region’s procedure for ordering Voyager Fleet Credit Cards is provided below.  Please dial 404-331-3070 when ordering a replacement credit card.  The recording will direct you on the following procedures.

· Each agency’s Point of Contact (POC) must request all replacement credit cards.  Please e-mail sefleetcreditcards@gsa.gov or fax 404-331-1879 with your credit card requests.  You will need to provide the following information:

1. Vehicle tag number.

2. Reason card needs to be replaced, was it (lost, stolen, damaged)

3. If the card was lost or stolen, a statement explaining the circumstances and steps taken to find the card must be provided.

· If the POC is on leave and unable to submit a request, the POC should delegate an alternate person to submit requests.  The alternate person must copy the agency’s POC on the email and provide a statement explaining why the POC was unable to submit the request.   sefleetcreditcards@gsa.gov or fax 404-331-1879
· Emails must contain government extensions (.gov, .mil, etc.) and faxes

     must contain an agency letterhead to be processed.  If your 


     agency’s email does not contain a government extension, your

           agency’s name must be easily recognized by the email address.                             
· Credit cards will be shipped by FedEx to the agency’s POC and should be received within 7 days from GSA receiving the written request. Each agency’s POC has the authority to have a credit card mailed to an alternate location.  This information must be included in the written request.

